From: Ray Kreig Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 4:42 PM

To: Rep. Geran Tarr < Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>

Subject: YES on DEC Commissioner Jason Brune Confirmation

Dear Rep. Tarr,

Please vote YES to confirm DEC Commissioner Jason Brune.

He is doing a great job. I've heard him speak several times and is exactly on target for what we need to do in Alaska to get out of the pickle we are in as well as better management of DEC.

Thank you.	
Sincerely,	
Ray Kreig	
======================================	